
Home Modification Request Justification form has been updated!

The AMPM Policy 1240-I Attachment A, Home Modification Request Justification Form
has been updated and now includes several functionality improvements. The effective

date for the use of this form is Wednesday, March 18, 2020. Please note, after this date
all future home modification requests must utilize this updated form. If a previous version
of this form is submitted it will be returned by Tribal ALTCS staff, and they will request the

new updated form be submitted.

Use the below link to locate the AMPM Manual webpage, then navigate down to the 1240-
I, Home Modifications section, to find the updated Attachment A, AHCCCS FFS Home

Modification Request Justification Form.

https://www.azahcccs.gov/shared/MedicalPolicyManual/

Direct any specific questions to your assigned DFSM Tribal ALTCS Case Management
Coordinator or for general questions to TribalALTCSinfo@AzAHCCCS.gov

Thank you!
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